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VI Hub Administration Volunteer
Responsible to:
Steve Terry / Sharon Sutton
Hours available:
10am – 3.30pm, Monday-Friday
Purpose: 

Admin support at the VI Hub, Hanley
Summary of Duties

At Beacon, we’re passionate about making a visible difference to people living with sight loss. And we wouldn’t be able to do this without the commitment and generosity of our fabulous volunteers.

We deliver a range of services from the new look VI Hub in Hanley. And we rely on the help of Administration Volunteers to provide hands on support to staff, other volunteers and the general public.
· General administration duties including, filing, data input, sorting through mail, receiving deliveries
· Answering the telephone, directing calls and taking messages
· Meet & Greet Visitors and directing around the building
· Administrators will have a broad overview of all of the services at the VI    Hub

· Provide a point of contact between the volunteers at the VI Hub and the Volunteer Coordinator based at Head office in Sedgley

The Role

If you’re comfortable with dealing with members of the general public then this could be the role for you. No experience is needed however a polite, friendly manner is essential. 
Being reliable and trustworthy with excellent communication skills and a good telephone manner is essential.

A DBS check will be required for this role. 
What you can expect from us

Beacon strives to ensure that we provide an appropriate induction procedure, relevant training and high standards of supervision to our volunteers. Volunteer expenses are reimbursed at a fixed rate to ensure that you are not out of pocket for giving your time to support us. 

Volunteering will give you the opportunity to meet new people, learn new skills and have an impact in the local community for those living with a visual impairment. 

How to apply

For more information, or to submit an application form, pop into the VI Hub on Albion Street to speak to a member of the Beacon team, call us on 01782 917751 or email us on staffs@beaconvision.org  


